
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, 

March 22, 2022. 
 

_____ Our kindness challenge for today is: Tell someone you love them. 

_____ Friday is Twin/Triplet day!  

_____ Study club and Math tutoring are cancelled this Wednesday and 

Thursday.  

_____ This Friday and next Friday, March 25 and April 1, are regular full 

school days, no LIF nor HS&B.  Students will be released at 2:45. 

_____ Hi 8th Graders! This is a reminder to bring your Chromebook, high 

school course catalog and, for students going to Jackson, also bring your 

completed green pre-registration sheet to your high school transition 

appointment this Thursday. Students attending Cascade next year should 

have page 12 of the high school course catalog completed. If your 

appointment is on Zoom you can bring head phones to your appointment, 

but we will also have some headphones available for you to use. If you did 

not complete your 9th grade schedule in the Naviance Course Planner 

during this past Friday’s HS&B lesson, be sure to do that as soon as 

possible. It needs to be completed for your high school transition 

appointment on Thursday. The Naviance Course Planner “how to” video 

that was shown during 8th grade HS&B classes on Friday can be found on 

the Gateway Counseling website under “HS&B Lessons.” 

_____ If you’re interested in Track, now is the time to sign up.  Check out 

the Announcement on our school website for instructions.  Pick up a form in 

the kiosk outside the Counseling Office, complete the electronic forms on 

RankOneSport, and turn in your physical as soon as possible.  The first 

practice is April 11, right after Spring break, so hurry! 

_____ There will be an 8th grade Pride club meeting today in Mrs. 

Timmons-Tharp’s room 412 during lunchtime. 7th grade PRIDE club meets 

in Ms. Janda’s room 401 during 7th grade lunch.  You are welcome to eat 

lunch at both meetings. We hope to see you there!  Remember to order 

your PRIDE shirts; we need a minimum order of 24 shirts in our order to 

place our order.  



 

_____ ASB is starting to plan our final socials of the year. The 8th grade 

social will be on Thursday May 12th and the 6th/7th grade social will be on 

Tuesday May 17th. Please look in your 1st Period Class Announcements 

on Canvas for a link to a Google Form to provide some input for the 

planning of these socials. 

_____ Attention 8th graders: If you would like to help plan, support, and 

promote projects and events in your community, consider applying to join 

the Mill Creek Youth Advisory Board.  This is a great way to develop 

leadership and communication skills, accountability, and professionalism.  

The deadline to apply is Friday, April 29; applications are available in the 

kiosk outside the Counseling Office. 

 

And remember, Gateway, to GUARD your character! 

 

 


